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To whom it may concern,

The manuscript was re-read carefully by the main author, Dimitrios Tsounis MD, MSc, 

FEBGH.

Dr Dimitrios Tsounis holds a substantial post as Deputy Director of Gastroenterology Clinic of

the 251 General & Veterans Hospital of the Hellenic Air Force in Athens, Greece.

Since 2015 he is working ad hoc in the UK as Locum Consultant Gastroenterologist in various 

hospitals of the NHS, undertaking roles such as Endoscopy lists, Outpatient Clinics and 

General Medicine ward rounds. Through his UK working experience in the NHS and 

professional (GMC) appraisals, has demonstrated professional competence in English 

language and medical terminology in particular.

Dr Dimitrios Tsounis has written and published as main author and co-author more than 20 

original scientific papers in English language.
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